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Latest Survey on Kahnawà:ke Land 
Issues now online 

 
For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – Seskéha/August 2017) The Lands Unit of the Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke is seeking feedback from Kahnawa'kehró:non on 
issues related to Common Lands, Land Tenure and Lack of Land. The 
latest survey is now available online www.kahnawake.com/landsurvey. 
 
The Lands Unit is looking for new ideas based on long-standing issues 
related to Land in Kahnawà:ke and, most importantly, hope to obtain 
direction from the community on the future of Kahnawà:ke lands.  
 
"The feedback we get from these surveys helps a great deal with the 
development of the framework; it paints a clearer picture of how the 
community feels about different land related matters," said Land Use 
Planning Coordinator Cole McComber. "There are plenty of opportunities 
in the survey to leave unique feedback. 
 
If you have any further questions or would like to conduct the survey in 
person please contact Cole McComber at (450) 638-8244 ext. 52504 or 
Cole.McComber@mck.ca.  
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Media Inquiries: 
Gene Diabo 
Communications Officer, 
Operations 
(450) 632-7500 ext. 63254 

gene.diabo@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Cole McComber 
Land Use Planning 
Coordinator 
____________________

___ 

Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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